
Americanism Bulletin - 2022 

Hello everyone, 

I want to thank everyone who got their reports into me for Americanism. 

I will be working to put in everyone's information. I just attended the Veterans Celebration at 

Post #22. It is so touching to honor all those service men and women who attend.Thank you, Pat 

Michalski for asking me to do a reading. It was an emotional and beautiful poem. 

The committee and I are still working with the Amvet third vice on the Americanism program. 

We are working on getting a raffle as well as I am working on a fundraiser project to help raise 

funds for the program. I did receive in the mail three National poster winner for our district. We 

had first, second and third-place winners, a nice surprise. We will make sure to get the 

certificates and gift cards out to the winners. 

Thank you 

Dept. of Michigan Americanism Officer 

Pamela Lein 

 


